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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Illegal truck yard support for delegation City of Vaughan Nov 5th -Carmela Palkowski
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 8:34:30 AM

 
From: Joe Nes  
Sent: Saturday, November 2, 2024 3:03 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: annette.groves@caledon.ca; mayor@vaughan.ca; ccrsa.group@gmail.com
Subject: [External] Illegal truck yard support for delegation City of Vaughan Nov 5th -Carmela
Palkowski

 

 
Good day Council of City of Vaughan,
 
I am a resident of Bolton/Caledon Ontario which borders the City of Vaughan.
 
I fear for my life and the life of my children.  Not only are there trucks coming into single
lane roads going into oncoming traffic, but the environmental impact that illegal truck
yards are making into our environment.  Where is the water running into diesel going? 
Into my back and front yard... that's where.  What air do we have to breath in my
backyard while i'm bbq'ing? 
 
I beg you Mayor Del Duca, these illegal yards that are setting up in my backyard are in
your City.  Just because your residents are not impacted directly in subdivisions doesn't
mean they are out of your juristiction. I invite you to drive through hwy 50 and Albion
Vaughan to understand what is happening on your land.  
 
In Particular, 12151 Albion Vaughan Road.  I open my back bedroom window and I can
see the yard.  I am meters away from this property.  Please, Mayor Delduca, please help
us shut these down and work with our Mayor Annette Groves.  I can't fathom losing
anymore residents on our roads due to road safety and trucks on our roads.
 
Joe Palk
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